
 

Request for Proposals for CDL program Dump Truck 
 

Fort Scott Community College is requesting proposals toward the purchase of a dump truck for 
our commercial driver’s license (CDL) training program. 

• Dump Truck – would meet the following minimum requirements: 
o Manual transmission 
o Daycab 
o Tandem axle 
o Clean DOT inspection, including tires 
o 50%+ tread on tires 
o Cost should not exceed $59,500 

All interested parties should contact Dan Boley (620-232-5644) for additional questions.    

Proposals can be submitted by email to RFP@fortscott.edu 
or 

Sealed envelope marked FSCC CDL program to: 
 

Fort Scott Community College 
Attention:  Missy Scott, FSCC CDL Program 

2108 S. Horton 
Fort Scott, KS 66701 

 
Due to the nature of used equipment, Fort Scott Community College has the right to accept 
equivalent, alternative proposals, provided the item for purchase is comparable in terms of 
pricing and specifications.  

All proposals must be received by September 19, 2024 by 1:00 p.m. in the manner outlined 
above to be considered. Fort Scott Community College reserves the right to refuse any and all 
proposals submitted. All proposals are subject to board approval and availability of grant 
funds. 
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